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APR 17 1959 
 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

ADDRESS REPLY TO 

Commander 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco 26, California 

Mr. Murl M. Fritschle 
City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove 
Pacific Grove, California 

Dear Sir: 

The new quarters at Pt. Pinos Light Station, as inspected 14 1pril 1959, 
are acceptable to the Coast Guard. The subcontractor's written 10-year 
guarantee on the tile roof is acknowledged and also the oral advice by 
Mr. Savoldi of the Helm & Savoldi General Contractors, concerning a one-
year guarantee against defective materials or workmanship. 

A quotation from a local contractor is being requested for installation 
of water lines for the garden and lawn area. This will enable you to place 
top soil and seed the lawn including lawn care through the first cutting. 
The planting limits are now marked by corner stakes and are approximately 
100 feet per side surrounding the new building. Room for foundation plant-
ing should be left at exterior walls. 

Mr. Thomas at Monterey Coast Guard Station will remove movable Coast Guard 
equipment and turn over the existing apartment and outbuildings whenever 
you desire these buildings. 

Your cooperation and assistance in completing these new quarters is greatly 
appreciated, and it is hoped that your new golf course will be playable 
this Fall. 

A sketch of a carport will be forwarded as soon as practicab 	that con- 
struction can be commenced when funds are available. 

Captain,.U. S. Coast Guard 
Chief of St 
By direction of the District Commander 

Copy to: 
C.O., Monterey CG Group 
OinC, Pt. Pinos Light Station 
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